
PUBLIC WARNING 
 

Following Hellenic Capital Market Commission’s public warning to investors 

regarding «GLOBAL MARKETS OOD» on 26 January 2015, the Hellenic 

Capital Market Commission (HCMC) informs investors that «SOUTH 

PACIFIC CAPITAL SINGLE MEMBER P.C.», based in Athens, and Mr. 

Nikolov Ivaylo cannot provide investment services and activities and ancillary 

services in financial instruments, as those provided in article 5 of Law 

3606/2007. 

 

It is noted that according to article 8 of Law 3606/2007, the provision of 

investment services and activities without the authorization from the HCMC 

or from the competent authority of another Member State of EU constitutes 

an offence, which is subject to criminal and administrative sanctions. 
 


